
Not only are KEP employees incredibly hardworking,
but they have hearts of gold. Every year, they donate
a portion of their paychecks to the Ronald McDonald
House Charities – an organization that provides
housing for parents while their hospitalized children
receive life-saving medical care. 

We are incredibly proud that our employees and KEP
as a company donated $20,000 to the Ronald
McDonald House. This is just one way that our teams
exemplify their selflessness, by giving to an amazing
organization that is there for families when they need
it most.

Many people have heard of author Malcolm
Gladwell’s “10,000 Hours” – the theory that it takes
time to develop great skills. When you trust KEP with
your product assembly services, you get a team
with nearly 250,000 hours experience working
together – sharing expertise and practicing time and
money saving efficiencies.

Cheri Thompson, Director of KEP Winesburg
Operations, estimates that our Assembly Team has
put in all these hours fulfilling project assembly tasks
for our clients – for whom we also produce
elastomer tubing and dip molded products

“I have been keeping records since 2012,” Cheri
says. “Based on 2,080 hours in a work year, that
equals more than 110 full-time years of experience.”

One key benefit of outsourcing your
assembly line production services is that it
can help you reduce costs. Most firms report
that they experience at least a 15% decrease
in the total cost by hiring another party to
offer their services or produce goods.

There are many other benefits to choosing
Assembly Team KEP. If your product
requires assembly, our value added
assembly service streamlines the
manufacturing process. This allows you to
get your products to market quicker –
especially from our midwestern USA base,
with easy distribution.

Our exceptional team is our lucky charm and key to success! This month we’re celebrating 15 hardworking team
members from each of our facilities with anniversaries. We are thankful for the 21 amazing years that Lisa Smith has
spent at our Mogadore facility. Also, Michelle Johnson (Mogadore) and Brock Lauvray (Winesburg) have both been
with our company for 19 years – what an accomplishment! Thank you to this crew of dedicated workers for all your
efforts! 

Meet Rod Brady, a Tender at our Kent facility who has been with us since 2005! 
 

Rod works hard all week and then enjoys when Friday rolls around – a great time to reflect on all that
was accomplished! For Rod, KEP runs in the family as his wife works at our Winesburg facility! Together
they have 4 kids, ages 10 to 33 years old. 

 
When he isn’t at work, you can probably find Rod spending time with his family, golfing, bowling, or
playing corn hole. Every year he looks forward to spending time in the Outer Banks with loved ones!
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